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May 25, 2023 

 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Bob Garrett 
Garrett Laboratories, Inc. 
408 North 3rd Street 
Niles, MI  49120        Laboratory No: 8003 
 
Dear Bob Garrett: 
 
SUBJECT:  On-Site Evaluation 
 
An on-site evaluation of Garrett Laboratories, Inc. was conducted on April 13, 2023.  The 
purpose was to determine whether the equipment and procedures employed in the analysis of 
drinking water complied with the mandatory criteria for the certification of laboratories by the 
Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE).  The findings contained in the 
enclosed report were noted during the survey.  No informal advice, guidance, suggestions, and 
comments by the inspector, or any writing submitted by the laboratory will be construed as 
relieving the laboratory of any regulatory requirement.  The laboratory is responsible for 
adhering to state and federal laws, associated administrative rules, and maintaining compliance 
with the specific method requirements for the methods listed on their certification letter. 
 
Submit satisfactory written evidence of corrective action for the findings noted within 30 days of 
receipt of this letter.  In your response, include any supporting documentation necessary 
to substantiate that the corrective actions have been implemented.  Failure to reply 
within the specified time period may result in the lapsing of your laboratory’s 
certification.  We will issue a decision regarding your laboratory’s official certification status 
after review of the corrective action submitted. 
 
The current certification of your laboratory has been extended to August 1, 2023, to allow 
for the completion of the certification process.  If you have questions regarding this information, 
please contact me by phone at 517-930-7040 or by email at lundyg@michigan.gov. 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      Gregg A. Lundy 
      Laboratory Certification Officer 
      Laboratory Services Section 
      Remediation and Redevelopment Division 
GL/ls 
 
Enclosure 


